
 

   

 
Smithdon High School 
Mrs A Gibbins 
Headteacher 
Downs Road, Hunstanton 
Norfolk  PE36 5HY 
Telephone: 01485 534541  
e-mail:  office@smithdonhigh.org.uk 
website:  www.smithdonhigh.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: SCh/NW 

 

 

17 November 2022 

 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 11 Booster Sessions 
 
With this letter, I include our updated Year 11 Booster session timetable. I would like to thank you for your 
support in encouraging your child to attend these sessions. This timetable will be updated and re-
circulated again later in the year. In addition, students have been placed in form time subject intervention 
sessions, which take place every Wednesday and Thursday. These will be reviewed at the end of term.  
 
Students have just completed their first set of PPEs (Pre-Public Exams). They are now receiving 
feedback in class about what they need to do to gain more marks in future examinations. A set of reports 
and feedback forms will be sent home at the end of term.  You will have an opportunity to discuss your 
child’s progress with subject staff at our subject parents’ evening on Thursday 12 January 2023. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email 
s.chapman@smithdonhigh.org.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr S Chapman 
Assistant Headteacher 
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